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offshore windfarms 

 

Dear Mr Zieliński,  

Many thanks for your follow-up message. We have discussed it and passed on your 

recommendations to ICES experts when preparing our advice request with them. 

The advice is planned for 2024 and we will be pleased to present you the results once these 

are available. The initial request is for a non-recurrent advice, with the idea to explore the 

possibilities for a more permanent solution. 

I am looking forward to our continued fruitful cooperation. Should you have any further 

questions on this reply, please contact Ms Julia Rubeck, our Advisory Councils 

coordinator, via the functional mailbox MARE-AC@ec.europa.eu. 

Yours sincerely, 

Charlina VITCHEVA 

 

 

c.c.: CLINK Sally,  sc@bsac.dk 

MILEWSKA Ewa, em@bsac.dk 

CARRUEL Guillaume, gc@bsac.dk 

 HÖGLUND Nils, nils.hoglund@ccb.se 
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